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Dear Senate Finance Committee:

Please continue to fund Raven Radio. I am a documentary filmmaker having  lived in Sitka for five years, working
 in southeast for ten. I moved here because the public radio is so sophisticated. I felt like I could be here and feel
 connected. If you cut this funding, people will move away. This could have major ramifications.

Thanks,

Hannah Guggenheim
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